
(207) 946-6182 
38 Addition Road, Greene, Maine 04236 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 20, 2018 
Mr. John Brennan 
Portland Maine Fire Department  
Email: brennanJ@portlandmaine.gov      
 

Re: 50 Wharf Street – Fire Sprinkler System Compliance Letter 
 
Dear John,   
 
This letter certifies that the renovations to the existing Wet fire sprinkler system at the 50 Wharf Street tenant in 
Portland, Maine are in compliance with the NFPA 13 standard, 2016 edition. The State of Maine Fire Marshal’s 
permit number is FSP13906. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Curtis Dow 
 
 
 

             

             
            Accendo Fire Protection, LLC 
         38 Additon Road 
            Greene, Maine 04236 
            Phone: (207) 946-6182 
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